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June 16, 2010

TO: Contractors

FROM: Office Engineer

SUBJECT: Emergency Bridge Repair project to be Let on Friday, June 18, 2010
Logan County

Gentlemen: 

Please be aware that there will be an EMERGENCY LETTING on June 18, 2010 at 1:15 p.m. in the Office Engineer Division, room

1-A5, of the Oklahoma Department of Transportation.  Plans and proposals should be available from the Office Engineer Division

beginning June 18  at 10:00 a.m. at no charge.  Tentatively, the low bidder’s contract will be due back by 5:00 p.m. on June 18 ,th th

with work order to be effective at 8:00 p.m. on June 18 .  There will be an on-site a mandatory pre-bid conference for this projectth

at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 17 .  This means only those bidders attending this mandatory pre-bid conference will be allowedth

to bid on this project.

Project No. SAP-142N(205), J/P 27927(04)

Logan County - Str. No. 4230 0458 EX, NBI 14317, Northbound I-35 4.6 Mi N. Okla C/L (south of Seward Road)

The existing three(3) cell reinforced concrete box culvert has undermined, partially collapsed, and must be  replaced.  The

existing structure is a 12'-14'-12' x 12' RCB.   Division 4 forces  have closed the right northbound lane of I-35.  An emergency

project needs to be done to replace the collapsed portion of the structure.

The anticipated work is:

(a) Remove the existing guardrail adjacent to the inside northbound lane.

(b) Construct a scab-on shoo-fly adjacent to the inside northbound lane.

(c) Place and maintain barrier wall.

(d) Remove a portion of the existing pavement.

(e) Drive sheet piling adjacent to the existing structure.

(f) Excavate and remove the existing reinforced concrete box culvert section.

(g) Construct the new reinforced concrete box culvert section.

(h) Backfill the new structure.

(i) Replace pavement.

(j) Replace guardrail

This is the anticipated work.  The final design will be depicted in the plans.

As the emergency status indicates, this is a fast turn-around project.  You are invited to visit this site at your earliest convenience

to get familiar with the location and bridge.  The contract will be assigned calender days and Incentive/Disincentive special

provisions will be included.

If your company has no interest in this project, this memo can be discarded.

IF YOUR COM PANY DOES HAVE INTEREST IN BIDDING ON THIS PROJECT, PLEASE CALL US AT

 (405) 521-2625 OR COME BY THE OFFICE ENGINEER DIVISION TO HAVE A BIDDING DOCUMENT ISSUED

AT NO COST.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  If you have any questions, please call (405) 521-2625.

Sincerely,

Masoud Pajoh, P.E.

Asst. Division Engineer

Office Engineer Division


	Page 1

